
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 

  
 

                     A community service provided by the 
 

Washington County Sheriff’s Office 
in partnership with the 

US Drug Enforcement Administration 
are accepting medications at the following two locations: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
WHERE:   Bales Marketplace – Cedar Mill 
                  12675 NW Cornell Rd. 

Portland, Oregon 97229 
 
Cornelius Police Department 
1311 N Barlow Street 
Cornelius, OR 97113  
 

WHEN:   Saturday, September 26, 2015 
10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

ACCEPTED ITEMS: 
o Unwanted prescriptions and/or       

over-the-counter medicines  
o Any unknown tablets and capsules  

 
NOT ACCEPTED: 

o Illegal drugs 
o Any medical waste, syringes or needles 
o Thermometers 
o Medications from nursing homes, 

doctor’s offices, or any other business  

The service is free and anonymous - no questions will be asked 
about the medications that are surrendered. 

 
For additional information contact Washington County Sheriff’s Office 

Community Outreach at 503-846-5930 or doreen_rivera@co.washington.or.us 

Can’t make the event? 

Try these locations 

year-round: 
 

Washington County 

Sheriff’s Office 
 

Beaverton Police 

Department 
 

Sherwood Police 

Department 
 

Tigard Police 

Department 
 

Forest Grove Police 

Department 

 

 


